
Genoa Comprehensive Planning Group Notes
Monday, 10 November 2008
Present:  John Berry, Peg Bradley, John Bruce, Dan DalCais, Glenn Miller, Ralph 
Nettleton, Anto and Roberta Parseghian, Marilyn Ramsden, Beth White, Karin Wikoff.

Each person introduced himself or herself.  Discussion of the 25 surveys received to date 
ensued, along with ideas for increasing the number of completed surveys.  It was decided 
that we would try to hand them out near the polls on Election Day.  Ralph Nettleton will 
coordinate with Brenda Tyrrell of the Election Board and Sue Moss, Town Clerk (for 
copying) to make this happen.

Committee members each took a few surveys and the totals to date were tallied and 
comments read aloud.  A few trends were tracked in this small sample – There were 7 
mentions of negative effects of CAFOs, 4 mentions of water quality, 3 mentions of truck 
traffic and 2 mentions of internet accessibility.  We will see if these continue to be top 
issues when we have received a larger sample of surveys.

Respectfully Submitted,
Karin Wikoff, Secretary


